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10th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
EYFS & KS1 Disco – Wednesday 18th October 2023 
 
We are holding an end of term disco for the children in EYFS, Years 1 and 2 on Wednesday 18th October. The 
disco will start at 3:30pm finishing at 4:15pm. 
 
You will not need to collect your child at 3:15pm if they are going to the disco.  Children will stay in their 
classrooms until 3:30pm.  If your child would like to wear their own party clothes, they will be able to get 
changed before the disco starts. 
 
Refreshments and glow sticks will be available to purchase on the evening.  Please do not send your 
child/children to school with pound notes.  
 
Entry fee can be paid via your ParentPay account, £1.50 per child or £2.00 per family.  There will be no entry on 
the door, all payments need to be made on ParentPay before the event. 
 
The disco is for St Mary’s children only and parents are not able to attend.  Please ensure you collect your 
child/children promptly by 4:15pm via the green gate as you would at the end of the day.  If someone other 
than yourselves will be collecting your child please inform the school office or your child/children’s class 
teacher.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 


